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The new NHS number initiative is now in operation. By using your unique 10 digit NHS number we are attempting to create a more efficient, and effective service for your visits. 

Knowing your own or your child’s personal 10 digit NHS number can be helpful to staff needing to locate your health records.  It is also an important step towards improving the safety of your healthcare.

Please ask at reception to
learn your unique
NHS Number







